
NEW MEETING HOTEL
The Boston Marriott/Copley Place Is Selected
To Provide Optimal Surroundings For The Annual Meeting

The continuing growth in the membership of the
Materials Research Society has dictated a change in our
meeting site. For that reason, this year's Annual Meeting
will be held at one of Boston's newest and finest hotels, the
Boston Marriott/Copley Place.

New Facilities —Traditional Charm
The Boston Marriott/Copley Place opened its doors May

20, and offers our Society the very latest in meeting
facilities—including facilities for our new Equipment
Show—combined with the charm and convenience of
downtown Boston. The hotel rises 38 stories above Copley
Plaza, with its 18th-century historic sites and its 20th-
century office buildings. It's connected by a skywalk to the
Prudential Center, the Hynes Auditorium and Civic Center,
and a business/shopping complex with 75 boutiques,
specialty shops, and department stores. In the Marriott
itself, there are three restaurants, ranging from an old-
fashioned delicatessen to an elegant eating place. One of
the two lounges features an oyster bar.

Room for Work—And Relaxation
The Marriott's meeting facilities are exceptional.

Symposia of every size can be comfortably accommodated,
the general sessions enhanced, and the equipment exhibition
most conveniently situated.

At day's end, guest rooms furnished with 18th-century
styled furniture, rather than the usual "motel modern"
decor, beckon, as do a year-round indoor pool, a health club,
exercise equipment, and saunas. The Boston
Marriott/Copley Place is only 15 minutes from Logan
Airport. It's next to the Massachusetts Turnpike, and
directly connected to the Back Bay Transportation Center,
with its rail, subway, and bus terminals. Combine this
superb location with the outstanding facilities, and the
Materials Research Society has the ingredients for the most
successful—and enjoyable—Annual Meeting yet.

BOSTON MARRIOTT/COPLEY PLACE, rising 38 stories above the
heart of the city, has the finest facilities for the expanded 1984 Annual
Meeting of the Materials Research Society

CONFERENCE
ON MATERIALS
FOR PROCESS INDUSTRIES

Recent changes in the process industries often require
superior materials and techniques, many of which will be
explored at the conference on "Advances in Materials
Technology for Process Industries' Needs," to be held Oct.
29-31 at the Atlanta Hilton Hotel.

Sponsored by the Federation of Materials Societies and
managed by the National Association of Corrosion
Engineers, the conference is intended to serve technical
managers, developers, designers, and operators in the
processing industries, and those involved in selecting
materials and preventing corrosion, in addition to the
developers or such materials and techniques.

Registration is $225 in advance. For information contact:
Dale Miller
National Association of Corrosion Engineers
P.O. Box 218340
Houston, Texas 77218
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